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November 9, 2022

The Honorable Janet Alkire

Standing Rock Sioux Tribe Tribal Chairwomen
1 Standing Rock Avenue

Fort Yates, ND 58538

Dear Chairwomen Alkire:
Subject: 2024 Transportation Alternatives (TA) Program Projects

It is my pleasure to inform you that the ND 1806 Fort Yates Shared Use Path Project
was selected for TA funding. Your project was awarded funding of $1,465,482 for
construction in 2024. Pam Wenger in our Local Government Division will soon be
contacting you about project details.

It is encouraging to see the commitment that the Standing Rock Sioux Tribe has made
toward providing a new pedestrian facility for an important connection in the community.
This project is important toward improving pedestrian and bicycle movements to nearby
schools, and businesses.

Sincerely,

A

Ronald J. Henke, PE
Director
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